
 
 

 

 

CALL FOR PAPERS  

7th National PhD Workshop in Finance 
 

November 12 & 13, 2018  

 
Location: Swedish House of Finance, Drottninggatan 98, 111 60 Stockholm 

Submission Deadline: October 7, 2018 (by PDF to Jenny.Wahlberg.Andersson@hhs.se) 

 

The Swedish House of Finance (SHoF) will organize the 7th workshop for PhD students in 

Finance on November 12-13, in Stockholm. The workshop offers students from Swedish academic 

institutions the possibility to present their research and get feedback from faculty and fellow students. 

The workshop is meant to bring together PhD students and faculty in Finance from all Sweden to share 

and discuss their work. 

Theoretical and empirical papers in all areas of Finance are welcome. Completed as well as 

preliminary drafts will be considered, and submissions of papers written solely by PhD students are 

particularly encouraged.  

 

The workshop will start at lunch time on the 12th and end at lunch time on the 13th. There will 

be a diner on Monday evening. The sessions will consist of PhD student presentations, each followed 

by a discussion from a faculty member of a Swedish institution. Mariassunta Giannetti, Professor of 

Finance at SSE, will give a keynote speech covering one of her research themes. 

 

Papers will be selected by the Program Committee. Authors will be notified of the Committee's 

decision by October 22, 2018. There is no workshop or submission fee. Traveling expenses and 

accommodation of presenting authors and discussants will be covered by the organizers.  

 

We are glad to announce that the Program Committee will give The Ola Bengtsson Award for best 

Finance PhD paper, with a SEK 50.000 contribution by the Nasdaq Nordic Foundation. 

 

The workshop will also feature a “Swedish Job Market” in Finance for PhD candidates. Students 

who wish to participate should fill the form sent in the email. We expect government and private sector 

representatives to give short presentations during the workshop and meet informally with students. 

 

Further information about SHoF (www.houseoffinance.se) and its Doctoral Course Program in 

Finance (http://www.houseoffinance.se/national-phd-course/) can be found following the links above. 

For programs and participant lists of previous National PhD Workshops in Finance, see 

http://houseoffinance.se/workshops/.  
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